
 

 

By Bea  

Recently our school has been awarded Bronze for eco-schools.  

Eco-schools is an organisation to encourage schools to become more 

environmentally friendly. Schools must work through the programme to 

achieve each award.  

Mrs Saunders and the school’s Eco-council - the Wisborough warriors – have 

been very busy to achieve this. 

“It’s a real pleasure to work with such an enthusiastic team of warriors who 

really want to make a difference to our school,” says Mrs Saunders. 

Our school had to first form an eco-committee, agree on an action plan and 

make links with both forest school and the Wisborough Horticultural Society. 

Action plan: 

 Saving energy around our school 

 Composting food waste 

 Developing growing areas 

The recently built bottle greenhouse is already in use to grow vegetables and 

flowers ready for planting in the up-and-coming weeks. 

We have also entered a fun gardening competition; the Billingshurst and 

District Rotary Club Primary Schools Garden Project 2016, which this year has a 

theme of ‘Beatrix Potter’. 

If anyone has any items related to this theme that would be suitable for the 

competition then please bring them in to Mrs Saunders. 


